
 

 
   

   

          
        

  
  

From: Michael Hepburn 

To: 
Subject: Re: MUR 7592 

Date: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 9:16:28 AM 

CELA 

Good morning Mrs. Ross, 

Thanks for the information... Pretty much - I wanted to ask if it was possible to request an extension, so I 
can research the issue at hand and submit my response. The June 10th, 2019 Due Date will definitely 
work. 

Thanks Again, 

Michael A. Hepburn 
Hepburn For Congress 

MUR759200105



  
     

  
   

 

      

 

 

         

        
             

            
            

   

    

 

 

From: Michael Hepburn 
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2019 1:36 PM 
To: CELA <CELA@fec.gov> 
Subject: Re: MUR 7592 

Hello Mrs. Ross, 

My number is I also just left you a voicemail. 

Talk to you soon, 

Michael Hepburn 

On Saturday, May 4, 2019, 2:23:10 PM CDT, CELA <CELA@fec.gov> wrote: 

Thank you for reaching out Mr. Hepburn. I happen to be looking at my e-mail because of another large 
case I am handling. First, you have 15 days from when you received the letter, so don’t worry that you 
are late. Second, you can give me a call, however, our phones have been acting-well out of sorts. When 
you call, make sure to leave a number to reach you, or you can also e-mail me your number and I will 
reach out on Monday. 

Thank you and have a great rest of your weekend. 

Kathryn Ross 

Paralegal 

Federal Election Commission 

Complaints Examination & 

Legal Administration 

(202) 694-1539 

cela@fec.gov 

MUR759200106
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From: Michael Hepburn 
Sent: Saturday, May 04, 2019 2:30 PM 
To: CELA <CELA@fec.gov> 
Subject: RE: MUR 7592 

5/4/2019 

T0: Federal Elections Commission 

RE: MUR 7592 

Good afternoon, 

My name is Michael A. Hepburn (Former Congressional Candidate for FL-27th) and today I picked up a 
packet from the FEC indicating that a complaint was filed against my former campaign. 

I normally only visit my PO BOX during the first weekend of every month – so I do apologize for the 

delayed response but since I picked up my mail and this packet today (Saturday, May 4th , 2019), I 
wanted to reach out to confirm receipt of the documents. 

I have questions about this complaint and would like to know what is needed from me to proceed – so I 
will call the number listed in the letter first thing Monday morning when your offices are re-opened. 

Respectfully, 

Michael A. Hepburn 

MUR759200107
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